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Dear all,

Please note, since in Italy it’s absolutely forbidden the heavy vehicles circulation during the weekend then we requested to the traffic corps a special licence for the September 21/22 weekend and for the October 5/6 weekend.

For this reason you should provide us as soon as possible, in any case no later than August 10, the builder, model and number plate of every heavy vehicle, specifying the arrival port and the departure port.


As asked in the previous emails, without having received an appreciated feedback, we should know if all the bikes coming from non European countries own an insurance coverage cup for public–liability of at least 6.000.000 €. 
For security reasons please let us know something about this issue even if you already have an adequate policy, to be sure that all the riders will race in conformity with the Italian rules of the road.

If you need some policy, please do not hesitate to consult the Event Guide and or to directly contact the Organiser.


Finally do not forget the August 19 deadline: no later than this date you must put all the requested riders and bikes info but please note, the entry webpage in which filling the compulsory fields will be enabled no lather than it will be make the last payment of the entry fee (reminding that there isn’t any downloadable entry form since the entry is completely computerized).
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